
                             RDGC Scholarship Application Form 
 

Rye Driftwood Garden Club has established scholarships in areas related to horticulture, conservation 
and ecology education.  Scholarships are awarded, as appropriate, to Seacoast individuals or 
organizations.  The purpose of the scholarship is to aid advancement in these areas of study to a 
qualified individual or organization.  Past scholarships have helped fund Seacoast area individuals and 
organizations in subjects such as horticulture technology and genetics, plant camps, horticulture 
research and biodiversity education.  Scholarship results (photos, description, etc.) should be sent in a 
timely manner to RDGC. 

To begin the application process, submit this form to: 

Donations Committee, RDGC 
Box 33, Rye, NH 03870 

Applications are due by November 1, 2020.   

Name: _________________________________________________________ (organization or individual) 

Mailing Address: _________________________________________________________ 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Telephone: __________________________Email:_______________________________ 

Description: Attach a statement explaining why you are requesting the scholarship.  Please be as 
detailed as possible.  Include such information as:   

 For both organizations and individuals: How will you use the award to advance your scholarship 
in horticultural/conservation/environmental studies?   

 What is your time frame for receiving the award?   
 For individuals applying for scholarships: Do you have any experience in 

horticultural/conservation/ environmental studies?  Briefly describe.  If not, why are you 
interested in this type of study?  What do you intend to do with it? 

 For individuals, what is your current GPA? 
 For individuals and organizations: How would a scholarship help you continue 

horticultural/conservation/environmental study in the future? 
 Please include three personal recommendations (individuals) or feedback (organizations) that 

might assist us in determining your qualification for this award. 

For more information, please visit the Rye Driftwood Garden Club website at: 
 www.ryenhgardenclub.org 

 



 

 


